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Personnel and Policy Committee 

Minutes from Monday, October 5, 2020 
  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, October 5, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., in the 
conference room within the offices, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent of Schools 
 

 
New Business: 
 

 Neola Policy Update—Second Reading—The committee indicated that the policies are ready for final reading at 
the October board meeting. 

 Fall Athletics—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on fall athletics and how the teams are doing with the COVID 
protocols. 

 Budget Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on current budget numbers.  She indicated that there 
would be a budget workshop for the board in October.   

 Buildings and Grounds Usage—Mrs. Malterer indicated that Youth Wrestling will be asking about the upcoming 
season.  Mrs. Cramer indicated that Men’s Basketball has also inquired.  The district will be slowly starting 
Community Education programming that is funded through Fund 80.   

 Third Friday Count—The district count is down for this year.  The three-year average is also down.   

 State Aid Impact/ Staffing Impact—State aid this year to the district is estimated to be about $211,000 less than 
last year.  This will have a significant impact on our district.  Staffing for next year needs to be reviewed as we 
have very small class sizes in some areas.   
 

 


